
I L LU M I N AT I O N  S Y S T E M S

In an attempt to keep up with Silicon Valley, ISI has acquired a new 

drone to assist with essential drone-related business, including 

hovering over employee’s desks to monitor work levels and 

delivering pieces of paper from one side of the office to the other. 

Rest assured, Illumination Systems has only the safety of its 

team in mind and has set all phasers to “stun”.
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ILLUMINATION SYSTEMS 

ACQUIRES DRONE

After this headline was written, it was confirmed that these 

millennials are, in fact, not disrupting an industry. Big 

business has nothing to worry about and this article has 

been deleted.
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INNOVATION

Reports state that an ISI employee, who at this time remains 

anonymous, has been sent to an intensive HR rehabilitation facility 

after reports of using such names as “pooch” and “mutt” to refer to 

dogs. ISI has issued a public apology saying:

“At ISI we understand that all dogs are unique and individual and  

deserve to be treated this way. We hope that through extreme          

rehabilitation our employee will understand this and approach 

each dog they meet in the future as a new opportunity.” 

ISI asks that any dog insulted by an employee at ISI email 

info@illumsys.com with any details they are willing to share and 

appreciates your continued support.

ISI EMPLOYEE SENT TO  

REHABILITATION
EMPLOYEE “IN THE DOGHOUSE” OVER SLANG

ILLUMINATION SYSTEMS TO CLOSE AFTER 81 YEARS IN BUSINESS
PEOPLE SHOCKED THAT LIGHTING COMPANY TO CLOSE DOORS ON MARCH 29TH, 2018

Illumination Systems is closing its doors on Thursday, March 29th, 2018…… And will reopen on April 2nd, 2018 at 7:30 am.

We hope you have a wonderful weekend, and a seriously fun April Fool’s Day!

mailto:info@illumsys.com

